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To the members of the Joint Committee on Tax Reform:

My name is Sherry Swackhamer and I live in Lake Oswego. I am writing to ask that you pass
HB 2830. It is more important than ever that Oregon take a stand to fund education and family
services. As I am sure you all understand, the tax structure of our state needs a major structural
overall. This bill isn't perfect but is a good start to support schools and families. Thanks for
your consideration and for your service to our state.

Respectfully,

Sherry Swackhamer 
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